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20th July 2022 

 
FTAO: Emily Glover 
 
Re: Greater Cambridge Partnership: A new road classification for Cambridge 
 

Dear Emily, 

 
WPC have reviewed the Greater Cambridge Partnership – A new road classification for 
Cambridge, and would like to make the following comments;  
 
WPC do not believe that some of the changes on the surrounding areas/villages have been taken 
fully into account in these proposals. WPC believe that due to facilities closing throughout 
villages, individuals are being forced to go into Cambridge, however options available are limited 
and therefore make it very difficult for some. 
 
WPC fully support the response submitted by District Cllr Anna Bradnam; 
 
“This is of concern because in addition to running through the heart of Fen Ditton, the B1047 

currently has an 18t weight limit (maximum 2 axles), although it is not enforced. This extract 

from County mapping showing the current 18t weight limit on B1047 and High Ditch Road. The 

reclassification does not include High Ditch Road, which would presumably retain the weight 

limit”. 

 

WPC feel that there should be a joined-up transport plan between the Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough Combined Authority to enable sustainable travel and cost efficiency.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Victoria Fowler 
 
Assistant Parish Clerk and Planning Officer to Waterbeach Parish Council 
Email: planning@waterbeach.org.uk    
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